A Farewell from Child Care Training Consultants, LLC

Dear Early Child Development Community,

It is with a heavy heart that we announce the closure of Child Care Training Consultants, LLC and its

website, effective November 30, 2025.

After nearly 40 years in the Early Child Development Field, Theresa Vadala, Ed.D., Executive Director of

Child Care Training Consultants, LLC has made the decision to retire and start a new chapter in her life.

Since 2011, Child Care Training Consultants, LLC has been dedicated to providing research-based

professional growth and development training courses primarily focused on Early Childhood.

We are immensely proud of what we have accomplished over the years, such as working together with

amazing educators and providing approved training to foster a stable, well-educated, and highly skilled

workforce for the benefit of children and families. We are grateful to everyone who has been a part of this

incredible journey.

Important Details for Our Community:

What this means: All website operations, including accounts, customer information and certifications will

be discontinued and no longer accessible after November 30, 2025. However, all completed courses prior

to November 30, 2025, will remain on your Nevada Registry 'Professional Development Profile/Transcript'

as approved courses.

All customers can continue to purchase and complete training courses up until November 30, 2025.

The work we have done has been a direct result of your trust and support. We thank you, as you have all

been an integral part of our vision for our organization as we have had the opportunity to serve the Early

Childhood Education field over the years.

For any inquiries regarding this closure, please reach out to us at childcaretrainingconsultants 1@gmail.com

before November 30, 2025.

Sincerely,

Theresa Vadala, Ed.D. Executive Director/CEO

Child Care Training Consultants, LLC Team